Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

30161 445 8053

□ admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

Our ref: cwa/stah71 21st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with great sadness that I write to inform you of the sudden and tragic death of one of our pupils. We have been in contact with the family to express our sorrow and to offer our condolences and whatever support the school can provide.

We have shared this news with our pupils. Arrangements are currently in place, and will continue to be made over the next few days, for pupils to receive additional emotional support as and when they require it. This has included access to our school Chapel and Willow Wellbeing Room, as well as support from a team of pastoral staff.

The school's Educational Psychology Service, Catalyst Psychology, are supporting our school community at this time and have signposted school staff, parents and carers to the following website www.catalystpsychology.co.uk/loss_and_bereavement.

Should you have any specific concerns relating to the welfare of your child following this very sad news, then please do not hesitate to contact school via the email address pupilsupport@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk.

With my grateful thanks for your ongoing support of our school community at this difficult time.

Yours faithfully

Cy. wallice.

Ms CM Wallace Headteacher



















